

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk Web: www.deptfordparkschool.co.uk

Friday, 01 October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 End of Year Trips

July 2022

As our Year 6 pupils begin their final year with us, and their time at Deptford Park draws to a close, we have planned an exciting week of trips for your children to enjoy. These trips are likely to be in the last week of the school year (but may be in the penultimate week). We have some great ideas planned, including:

- A trip to The London Dungeons
- A trip to Southend Beach and Adventure Island (by coach)
- A trip to Crystal Palace Park
- A trip to the cinema (including lunch at Pizza Hut!)

As is tradition, we will finish the week with a BBQ and leavers Party on the Back Field.

We are asking for a contribution of £50 per child, which would cover your child's place on the trips. Unfortunately, if we are not able to raise the funds, the trips will not be able to go ahead. We are doing the following to help support the payment of the trips:

- We are offering a payment plan; a payment of £5.50 every month from October until June would cover the cost (Of course, if you would like to pay more each month or indeed pay the total cost at once that is entirely your choice)
- The Year 6 team and children in Year 6 will be organising fundraising projects throughout the year to supplement and support

If, for any reason, we are not able to go on the trips, the money you have paid towards the trips will be returned to you by cheque.

Please follow this link to let us know if this is something you would be interested in https://forms.gle/28phTw2HHvtRfyBk8 and if you would be able to contribute £50 for your child to attend. This will help us to determine whether we will be able to go ahead with the trips as planned. Please complete the survey by Friday 8th October.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Best wishes.

The Year 6 Team

Head Teacher: Ken Johnson Deputy Head: Leona Baffour

